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1.  End of mandatory isolation for childcare staff who have received two doses of COVID-19 vaccine 

In the June 18 Information Bulletin for childcare providers, we mentioned that the instructions 
concerning 14 days of isolation in case of contact still applied, even for persons who had received 
their second dose. However, the Direction générale de la Santé publique announced this holiday 
weekend an easing of the measure and an update of its guideline.  

From now on, people who have received two doses of COVID-19 vaccine or have already been sick 
with COVID-19 in the past six months no longer have to self-isolate for two weeks after exposure to 
an infected individual.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Information Bulletin is a publication that provides periodic information updates for educational 
childcare providers during the pandemic. Be sure to always consult the latest version of the Bulletin 
because the information on a given topic will most likely be updated as the situation evolves. 

If you do not find the answers to your questions on these websites, please call the Direction de 
l’amélioration des services à la clientèle et de la gestion des plaintes of the ministère de la Famille at the 
toll-free number 1-855-336-8568 between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday. 

 

https://www.newswire.ca/fr/news-releases/pandemie-de-la-covid-19-l-isolement-preventif-n-est-plus-requis-pour-un-contact-considere-comme-protege-840628320.html

